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2 attachments (105 KB)
proposed macadam crossing.pdf; ATT00001.htm;

Here are photos of the pedestrian walkway from Corbett & Richardson to Heron Pointe Wetlands.
As you can see, it is an unimproved
crossing at Macadam. A crosswalk would be a big improvement.
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looking west, sidewalk from Corbett & 
Richardson that goes down to Macadam

At Macadam, looking east to the sidewalk which tturns and goes steeply
up to Corbett/Richardson

On the other side of  Macadam, looking east to the river is an inviting, wide 
trail to the greenway & Heron Pointe Wetlands

The pedestrian connection from Corbett & Richardson, down to Macadam and the greenway at 
Heron Pointe Wetlands. A crosswalk at Macadam would be a safety improvement.

public walkway
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